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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE — JOHN D’ADDARIO

Brothers,

As we start 2018 let’s begin by thinking that we are shepherds. Shepherds tend to
the needs of the flock they are taking care of. We as Knights are here to tend to the needs of our
parishes. Make your presence known in your parish by getting involved in one of the many ministries
that make up your parish and join your Parish Roundtable. Support your Pastor by giving your talents
and time on projects and parish initiatives that will strengthen your community. Think of our council as
a resource. We have 58 years of experience to draw from.

Our Council is here to support you— please remember to support us. We work hard each year to
support all four parishes that we represent. Basketball Free Throw Competition happens on January 20
at Notre Dame High School. Swing into the Burlington Performing Arts Centre for an afternoon matinee
of Swing music presented by the Toronto All Star Band. Special Olympics events are planned through
the year and, of course, our golf tournament happens in June.

Our 2018 Cash Calendar has had great success and will run through the year, and planning will begin
for the 2019 campaign. Parish Shrove Tuesdays are planned at the beginning of Lent. Parish and
School BBQs are supported throughout the year. The Turkey Roll will be held again in December.

If you would like some prayer time, remember the Prayer Cenacle happens in the Friel Room on the
last Thursday of the month.

Look for Forty Days for Life in Oakville and March for Life in Ottawa this Spring.

There are plenty of opportunities for you to get involved on all levels. We are always open for new
ideas.

Let the Holy Spirit guide you in 2018 and make your presence known.

Happy New Year !!

Vivat Jesus,

John D'Addario
Grand Knight

Msgr. J. C.
Warren
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to our Brother Knights

who are celebrating their special day during the month
of January

William Butler
Gordon Campbell
Mario Colaianni

Dennis Dusureault
Patrick Guay

Scott Harrison
Frank Hartman
Joseph Madden

William McCarthy
Gilbert McGee

Rev. Raymond Modeski

TO OUR BROTHER KNIGHT

AND HIS WIFE

WHO CELEBRATE

THEIR ANNIVERSARY

IN JANUARY!

Deacon Brian and Roberta Dunn

The Burlington Food Bank has provided us with a
food bin for donations to help the less fortunate in
our community. It is located at the Hall Main
Entrance. Please consider donating non perishable
goods to help.

CHAPLAIN’S MESSAGE —
MSGR. RAYMOND MODESKI

Dear Knights of Columbus,

You have been busy again this year with your
extraordinary gifts of charity and service. We are
very grateful for the way in which you share your
time and efforts to help others and to build strong
faith communities. But, you must also remember
to take time for yourselves!

The Christmas season is upon us, so celebrate
with great joy! Be refreshed by our hope in God
and experience God's peace and presence in the
true meaning of the Incarnation.

May you and your loved ones know the joy that
comes from the mystery of Christ's birth among
us! 

With this joyful renewal, let us continue to be
witnesses of Christ's mercy to one another.

Christmas blessings to all!

Monsignor Raymond Modeski

Br. Knight Ewart Harris
Knights of Columbus
Family Fraternal Benefits Advisor

416.559.4071
or by email: ewart.harris@kofc.org
or by mail:
Knights of Columbus
142 Ulster Drive, Oakville, ON   L6L 3P2

mailto:ewart.harris@kofc.org
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2018 BASKETBALL FREE THROW
COMPETITION

This year's competition will take place on
January 20, 2018, at Notre Dame High School,
2333 Headon Forest Drive.  Monsignor James
Corbett Warren Memorial Council 5073 is
coordinating this event. As has been the norm for
the last 46 years, all four Knights of Columbus
Councils in Burlington are working together on this
event:

Monsignor James Corbett Warren Memorial
Council 5073
St. Gabriel's Parish Council 10061
Saint Antoine Daniel Council 10340
Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Council 15920

The gym needs to be set-up the night before,
January 19, at 9 p.m. at Notre Dame High School,
2333 Headon Forest Drive.

I will need volunteers to bring measuring tape,
painters tape.

We will be posting signs, laying shooting lines,
moving desks, chairs and tables into the gym.

Agenda for day of January 20, 2018, Notre Dame
High School, 2333 Headon Forest Drive is as
follows:

8:00 a.m. Brother Knights arrive and are
assigned stations.

9:00 a.m. Students arrive, confirm Entry Form is
at shooting stations.

9:00 a.m. Dignitaries arrive.
9:30 a.m. Students organized and opening

ceremonies start.

9:45 a.m. MC
10:00 a.m. Competition begins.
1:30 p.m. Event should be completed, all tables,

chairs, desks returned

If you can help out with setting up the gym on
January 19 at 9 p.m. and/or can help out at the
event itself on January 20, at 8 a.m., please
contact me to let me know you are coming.
Thanks.

Tom Vermeltfoort
905.536.1188
tom.vermeltfoort@boschrexroth.ca

BINGO PROJECT UPDATE

For the coming year 2018, the Council has re-
applied for a 32-Events Bingos City licence. That
licence covers a biweekly bingo on Tuesdays
(night) and Wednesday (noon) and once a month
Thursday bingo (2 to 4 p.m.).

Did you know that over the last 10 years, our
Council has donated over $100,000 to Charity
Organizations in our community through the Bingo
Project? Did you know that we have had
approximately 18 Knights “constantly”
volunteering for this worthy project?

We’re looking for new members, including wives,
girlfriends, etc., to join our existing volunteers,
even if for only a couple of hours per Event. If
need be, we might have to request volunteers
from our parishes.

For info, feel free to contact either Jude Malone,
(Res) 905.681.7603 OR Mario Colaianni,
905.632.3201 or email:mariocolaianni@hotmail.ca

2018 CASH CALENDAR UPDATE

First, I would like to thank all of you who took part
in any way to help with our 2018 Cash Calendar
Project. To date we have made over $5,000 for
the council and over $11,000 for our Charity
account (HCC). We still have approximately 60
calendars left to sell and an opportunity to
make a further $1,200 for our Charity.
We are still able to sell our calendars up until the
end of January 2018 since our first draw is on
February 1. It’s time for that final push to get us
over the top.

You can contact either Bill Manley at 905.632.7410
or me at 905.637.3934 or either of us at
kofc.cashcalendar@gmail.com to get more
calendars.

Thanks, again, for your help. All the best to you in
2018.

Jere Hartnett
Advocate and Cash Calendar Chair

mailto:tom.vermeltfoort@boschrexroth.ca
mailto:kofc.cashcalendar@gmail.com
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Get your tickets NOW for an
evening of great music and song
from this popular era!

TURKEY ROLL

Another successful Turkey Roll
happened on December 8 at the Columbus Hall.

A big thank you to all sponsors, patrons and workers.
Together, we had a fun time and we were able to raise
money for charity.

Michael Mark
Turkey Roll Chair

Prayer Requests

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray for
the needs of our Brother Knights and their
families.

Frank Barich Barb Catena
Riccardo Colaianni Deacon Patrick Crowley
Marta DeVito Michael Enright
Frank Hartman Andrea Kapusanski
Mary Kent Mike and Joey LeBlanc
Brian Legault Rick Lomas
Ignatius MacDonald Moorcroft Families
Nazareth Family Bill O’Riordan
Doris Russell Leo Russell
John Schunk Gary Smith
Judy Stefnitz John Stefnitz
Dominique Stevens Deacon Rob Thomas

PRAYER IN TIME OF NEED

Lord Jesus, you came into the world to heal our
infirmities and to endure our sufferings. You went
about healing all and bringing comfort to those in
pain and need.

We come before you now in this time of need asking
that you may be the source of our strength in body,
courage in spirit and patience in pain.

May we join ourselves more closely to you on the
Cross and in your suffering that through them we
may draw our patience and hope.

Assist us and restore us to health so that united
more closely to our family, the Church, we may give
praise and honour to your name. Amen.
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Brothers Jude, Mario and Co
Chair Brother Luke put the final
touches on the 2017 Christmas
Parade Float

Longtime  Float Worker
Brother John Boyd
gives advice to Brother
Camille Hache from 
St. Antoine Daniel Council
under the watchful eye
of Brother Mario Colaianni

Nativity Scene on Float

(L to R) DGK Rocco DeVito, Chancellor Michael Mark
and Guard Paul Harper joined (not in photo) GK John
D’Addario and Hall Manager Br. Mario Carr to serve a
Christmas Dinner at the Columbus Hall to volunteers of

the Burlington Food Bank.

And the wheel kept on spinning!

KNIGHTS’ MONTHLY MOMENTS

FRATERNITY NIGHT
November 27

Our speaker, Father Daniel
Utrecht, wrote a book called The
Lion of Munster which is an
account of a priest who dared to
speak against the Nazis in his
sermons and was condemned
personally by Adolf Hitler. The
book is a biography of this man
named Cardinal Clemens August
Von Galen (his full name) who was
the bishop of Munster from 1933
to 1946. The book can be
purchased on line from Amazon or
from Tan Books.

BURLINGTON CHRISTMAS PARADE
December 2

FOOD BANK CHRISTMAS DINNER
December 6

TURKEY ROLL
December 8
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COUNCIL CONTACT INFORMATION

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE
2017-2018

COUNCIL COMMITTEES
2017-2018

PARISH ROUND TABLE
COORDINATORS

CHAPLAIN
Msgr. Raymond Modeski
905.632.6114

GRAND KNIGHT
John D’Addario

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

CHANCELLOR
Michael Mark
905.333.3623

RECORDER
Bill Manley
905.632.7410

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Paul Catena

905.630.1840

TREASURER
Jim Csordas
905.681.2075

LECTURER
Colin Pye
905.632.4965

ADVOCATE
Jere Hartnett

905.637.3934

WARDEN
Frank Miele
416.606.0436

INSIDE GUARD
Luke Oko

905.637.6826

OUTSIDE GUARD
Paul Harper
905.333.9191

HONORARY OUTSIDE
GUARD

John Pickard
905.336.0076

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR
John Schunk
289.337.4306

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR
Tom O’Brien

289.337.4540

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR
Henry Valchef

905.639.4085

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Steve Reynolds
905.220.3316

BURLINGTON KOLUMBUS
CLUB

President
Tom Flannery
289.259.3284

HALTON COLUMBUS
CHARITIES

President
Paul LaFontaine
905.681.6140

SERVICE PROGRAMS

Program Director
TBA

Community Director
TBA

Family Director
TBA

Pro-Life Directors
TBA

Membership Director
Rohan Nazareth
905.320.8163

Youth Director
TBA

St. John the Baptist
Office:  905.634.2485

Michael Enright
905.315.1744

St. Patrick
Office:  905.632.6114

Tom Vermelfoort
905.634.4812
Frank Hartman
905.634.1260

St. Paul the Apostle
Office:  905.332.5115

Frank Miele
416.606.0436

St. Raphael
Office:  905.637.2346

Rocco Devito
905.637.1220
Jason Romanetti
416.616.7834

In Service to One, in Service to All



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 January 2018   

 1 2 3

Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

4 5 6

7 8

Exec. Meeting
6 p.m.
General
Meeting
7:30 p.m.

9

Halton
Columbus
Charities Mtg.
7 p.m. 
Friel Room
Midnight Bingo
9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

10

Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

11 12 13

14 15

Kolumbus Club
Mtg.
7:30 p.m.

16 17

Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

18
Twilight Bingo
3:45 p.m. to
6 p.m.

19
Set-up for
Basketball Free
Throw, 9 p.m.
Notre Dame High
School

20
Basketball Free
Throw, 8 a.m.
Notre Dame High
School

21 22 23
Midnight Bingo
9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

24
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

25
Prayer Cenacle
6:30 p.m.

26 27

28
Big Band
Concert
Burlington Perf.
Arts Centre

29 30 31
Seniors’ Club
9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo
12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

   

Council 5073 Newsletter Sponsor

Brown Lawyers
Serving

Burlington – Waterdown – Dundas
905.632.2822   www.brownlawyerspc.com

In Service to One, in Service to All


